Genesee Valley Citizens for Peace

Founded 1972  “Human Race Not Arms Race”

PO Box 363 Geneseo NY 14454

<www.gvcp.org>  585-624-3673  Find us on Facebook

November 9th, 2018

Dear GVCP Member:

THE NEXT REGULAR GVCP MEETING is Saturday, November 17th, 1:00 PM (Lunch), 1:30 PM (Meeting).  Mae’s Restaurant, 4182 Lakeville Rd (Route 20A) Geneseo.  Note Saturday meeting date.
War Toy Action: Sat, Dec 8, 11 AM to noon. Location TBD (possibly across the street from our usual location)

(This Month’s Letter Protect Robert Mueller—let him finish his investigation.  With the installation of Matthew Whitaker as acting Attorney General, it's imperative for Congress to do everything in its power to ensure that Robert Mueller cannot be fired or removed.  Congress must demand that the investigation will continue regardless of Trump's attempts to stop it.  This is not just a struggle between Trump and Mueller.  It’s a struggle between Trump and the Constitution.  Democracy must be protected now!

Here’s a link to an online petition:

petitions.moveon.org/sign/protect-the-mueller-investig?source=s.em.mt&r_by=1525650

If you prefer postal mail, the Senate address is Washington DC, 20510, and the House of Representatives address is Washington, DC 20515.  

It’s easy to send an electronic message using the Senator’s or the Representative’s webpage.
Remember: Donald Trump is closer than ever to firing Robert Mueller and ending the Trump-Russia investigation.  Trump has attacked attorney general Jeff Sessions repeatedly and forced him to resign.  Trump has put his loyalist flunky—Matthew Whitaker—in charge of the Justice Department.  Whitaker now has oversight of Mueller's work. The American people deserve the truth!  [Adapted from MoveOn]
Peace,

Arnie Matlin for GVCP

GVCP is proud to be affiliated with Peace Action New York State.
